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Cleanup in 
bicycle cellars and racks 

 

 

On Wednesday, October 28, 2020, we will start cleaning up the bike 
cellars and outdoor bike racks. 

 

An envelope with green strips has been distributed to all apartments. 

Please attach the green strips to the items you would like to keep. 

 

Bicycles and other items that are not fitted with a green strip will be 
removed, outside as well as inside. 

 

The removed items will be collected at the heating plant. Here they will be 
kept for a fortnight before being removed. 

 

Prams, strollers and toys must be stored in the private storage room. 

 

Furniture may not be stored in the bicycle cellars. 

All furniture will be removed. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jan Breaum 

Building manager 
Holte, September 28, 2020 

 

If necessary, more green strips can be obtained at the building manager’s office. 


